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June 11,2014 

Council Member Laura Morrison 
Austin City Council 
Austin, Texas 

Re: St. David's Foundation Bldg/ IZ^ and San Antonio 

Dear Laura: 

My wife, Carol, and I own the property at 1306 Guadalupe and previously filed an 
objection to the building that die St David's Foundation plans to build at 13̂ ^ Street 
and San Antonio Street because of proposed encroachments into the public right of 
way. 

I met today at the site with Jim Reiss of the Foundation and their architect, Robert 
Byrnes. I reviewed the plans In relation to the specific site and am now satisfied 
that the way the proposed encroachments are designed will not create a problem. 
Therefore, Carol and I want to withdraw the objections we made to this project 
going forward. 

Thank you for being so diligent in considering our concerns, 

You|>q'uly, 

Item 28 
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c: Earl Maxwell, CEO of St. David's Foundation 
Robert Byrnes, AlA 
Karen BartolettI, Esq. 


